
 
 

 

 

 

 

20th July 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 4 PGL Trip to Marchants Hill, Friday 3rd – Sunday 5th November 2023 

We have arranged for Y4 to take part in an action packed and fun weekend away at PGL, Marchants Hill, Tilford Rd, 

Hindhead GU26 6RF.  The children will spend the weekend with their friends, enjoying lots of fun activities together, 

from Archery, Aeroball, Campfires, Giant Swing, Jacob’s Ladder and a final evening of disco fun, there’s bound to be 

something for everyone!  The weekend will provide exciting opportunities for the children and is run by an 

experienced and qualified team of outdoor professionals.  For more information on what PGL Marchants Hill has to 

offer, please visit www.pgl.co.uk.   

The total cost of the weekend is £125, which includes all activities, food, accommodation and transport.  We require 

a non-refundable payment of £12.50 by Friday 1st September 2023, under the payment ‘Y4 PGL to Marchants Hill 

Nov 2023’.  We have spread the cost of payment until the end of Term 4, which closes on Thursday 28th March 2023.  

Please take a look on the PGL website for terms and conditions regarding payment and refunds, as we are not able 

to offer refunds outside of the stated terms and conditions. 

We will write again with more details regarding the trip, when we return from the summer break.  I have included a 

kit list for your reference, so that you are able to get an idea of what your child will need. 

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please contact Mrs Doherty in the school office. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Hulme 

Executive Headteacher 

 

http://www.pgl.co.uk/

